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Notice of Intent to Award a Sole Source Contract 

Notice is hereby given that the Hillsborough County Aviation Authority (Authority) intends to 
award a Sole Source Contract to Altel Systems Group, Inc. (ASG) for continued support of the 
Atlas IED - Innovative Electronic Designs (GLOBALCOM®) hardware and software systems used at 
Tampa International Airport, including, but not limited to, software licenses, software upgrades, 
updates, enhancements, maintenance and support, and hardware for the Authority’s existing 
paging systems, and the purchase of proprietary software developed by Atlas IED Support 
Services LLC (AIEDSS LLC) that work with the Authority's paging system. The Authority intends to 
begin negotiations with ASG on or about July 3, 2024.  

Companies who believe they can meet or exceed the above stated requirements must provide, 
in writing, convincing technical data sufficient to support their position.  Responses to this Notice 
will be used to determine whether bona fide competition exists.  Send written responses to the 
Hillsborough County Aviation Authority, Tampa International Airport, P.O. Box 22287, Tampa, 
Florida 33622, Attention: Anthony Alonso, Procurement Agent.  For further information email 
aalonso@tampaairport.com.  Responses must be received by June 26, 2024.  
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